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Description: In Australia, the Federal Government sponsors a series of national surveys on the 
student experience for current students and the employment outcomes of graduates. These 
surveys are conducted under uniform conditions at all universities and the aggregated results 
are made publicly available on the QILT website (https://www.qilt.edu.au/). The Federal 
Government is proposing to use these results as part of future funding arrangements with 
Universities. In addition, all universities in Australia undertake internal student experience 
surveys and these results are usually for internal use, including course enhancements and 
academic promotion. This presentation will examine aggregated results from a large research 
intensive university in Australia and compare how the results from both the national and 
internal student experience surveys are being used to drive changes within the institution. 
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